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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. X. L

8/16/2022

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Concurrence with the Oklahoma City Municipal Facilities Authority in approving renewal of 
Purchase and Maintenance Agreement with AT&T for an Automatic Call Dispatcher based 9-1-1 
Switching and Call Processing System for the Public Safety Communications Center, estimated 
cost $350,000, September 1, 2022 through August 31, 2023.

Background:
On September 1, 2015, OCMFA and City Council (Item Nos. MFA.B. and VIII.P.) approved a 
Purchase and Maintenance Agreement with AT&T for an Automatic Call Distributor based 9-1-1 
Switching and Call Processing System for the Public Safety Communications Center, September 
1, 2015 through August 31, 2018. This agreement allows AT&T to renew the agreement annually 
for up to five additional years.

On August 14, 2018, OCMFA approved the renewal of the agreement (Item No. MFA.A.) and 
City Council concurred (Item No. VIII.K.) On September 24, 2019, OCMFA approved the renewal 
of the agreement (Item No. MFA.D.) and City Council concurred (Item No. VIII.H.). On August 
18, 2020, OCMFA approved the renewal of the agreement (Item No. MFA.A.) and City Council 
concurred (Item No. VIII.M.). On August 3, 2021, OCMFA approved the renewal of the agreement 
(Item No. MFA.A.) and City Council concurred (Item No. X.K.).

Staff has notified the vendor that the City wishes to renew their contract under the same terms and 
conditions as previously awarded. A letter agreeing to the renewal has been received by the vendor.

Estimated Cost:
$350,000 (Maintenance, Additional Hardware or Software)

Source of Funds:
OCMFA-General Purpose – IT-Projects-ASGN – IT-MFA – PSC Miscellaneous (680-1512-
2502005-52010093

Review:
Information Technology

Recommendation: Agreement be renewed.


